
From: Jeanette Hoffman
To: NWS-Skagit-River-GI
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Transferring risk or flooding from Burlington.
Date: Thursday, July 17, 2014 7:43:35 PM

I am asking that the levies not be raised in Burlington causing more flood risk in Sedro-Woolley. 

This is not a community that can absorb the additional costs of Flood Insurance or flood damage.

Thank you.

Jeanette Hoffman

Sedro-Woolley 98284
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